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JOIN THE ROYAL OAK HIGH SCHOOL PTSA!
Formed in 1897, the PTSA is the nation’s oldest non-profit child advocacy organization. At the high school level, we’re not the PTSA you’re used to at the elementary level, but we are still active and very involved in our student’s education.  Our meetings are held on the 4th Monday of each month in the Learning Commons at 7pm (unless otherwise announced).  Come see what we’re doing or visit our website at www.rohsptsa.org.  Membership in the Royal Oak High School PTSA is $7 per person, and is valid for the 2019-2020 school year (expires on Sept. 30, 2020).  Payment on line is also available via Memberhub on https://rohsptsa.memberhub.store/Membership form can also be completed at the website.
Enter name(s) of the parent(s) and/or student(s) purchasing membership.  Memberhub acts as our online directory, so supplying your email is required to allow access to this directory.
Parent 1 Name _______________________________ Parent 2 Name _________________________________      


Student 1 Name/Grade ________________________ Student 2 Name/Grade____________________________
Student 3 Name/Grade ________________________ Student 4 Name/Grade___________________________ 

Address _________________________________________ City______________________ Zip ____________
*Cell Phone (______) ____________________    *Email ___________________________________________
* One of the above is a Requirement for Memberhub PTSA membership
Number of memberships above; parent_______ student________ x $7 each=
$________    

Donation to the PTSA (optional):                    




$________    

TOTAL ENCLOSED                                                 




$________   

Please make checks payable to: Royal Oak High School PTSA.  Enclose your form and payment in an envelope marked PTSA.   Mail to:  PTSA c/o Royal Oak High School, 1500 Lexington, R.O., MI  48073 (please don’t mail cash).  OR - can be turned in at registration.  Questions: Call 586-419-0033






DO NOT REMOVE

We always need extra hands!  Please indicate below if you are interested in helping out with…
___ Craft Show  (in the fall)





___ Staff Appreciation/Parent Teacher conferences  (May)






___ Senior All Night Party  (night of graduation)
___ Academic Honors Program  (Fall)
___ Exam snacks


